
 
 

B U L L E T I N 
 
 
TO: ALL LOCALS WITH BELL ALIANT CRAFT AND SERVICES MEMBERS 
 
It has come to the Union's attention that members are being asked to volunteer for overtime 
outside of the areas covered by their Collective Agreements.   
 
Until bargaining is completed we continue to have two separate bargaining units with different 
sets of working conditions.  
 
We expect the Company to respect the terms of these Collective Agreements and we ask you to 
do the same.  At this point there has been no agreement between the parties that would allow 
for transfers between headquarters or bargaining units. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact your Locals for further information.  
 
In Solidarity, 
  
 
 
Maureen Dawson      Alain Portelance 
National Representative - Ontario    National Representative - Quebec  
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